
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
8th September 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 10 Information Evening, Wednesday 13th September 2023 

We will be holding an information evening in school on Wednesday 13th September, 6pm -7pm in the English 

Theatre.   

We will discuss the support on offer for your child as they start Year 10 and how home can support children 

as we move through this period of transition. Areas we will cover will include: 

• Key Information and School Expectations 

• Personal Development 

• How to support your child with mental health and wellbeing including making referrals to school  

• Careers and Work Experience.  Work experience week is the 1st - 5th July 2023 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Duncker-Brown 

Head of Upper School 

 


